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DNSSAB Approves 2022 Budget   
Cost of Services Drive 3.84% Increase 

 
North Bay, ON – The District of Nipissing Social Services Administration Board (DNSSAB) has 
approved its 2022 Budget. With this approval, the move to direct delivery of Paramedic Services 
can proceed as will continued investment into transitional and affordable housing services.    
 
Nipissing District has the largest paramedic service in the province that is not currently 
delivered directly.  With the change to direct delivery, a more nimble service interconnected 
with other human service programs will be the focus. The overall system will be more able to 
adapt quickly to change and community priorities.  The investment in Housing Programs will 
support shelter and programming for people experiencing homelessness. 
  
“DNSSAB remains one of the leanest District Social Services Administration Boards in the 
province,” says DNSSAB Board Chair, Mark King.  “Increased costs in the budget are directly 
related to the services we provide and investments into services for those most in need,” King 
adds.   
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